Hello;

I would like to voice my opposition to HB910, SB958, HB1078, HB1257, SB816, HB958, SB910, HB591,
HB1104 and HB1501 . All of these bills are designed to directly infringe on our Constitutional rights.
Some if passed would make CRIMINALS over night of law abiding Marylander’s . These bills if they are
aloud to become law. Would infringe on the rights of Marylander's that are held safe by the Constitution
of the United States and that of the Constitution of Maryland its self. Again | STRONGLY OPPOSE ALL OF
THESE BILLS AS DO MOST Marylander's !

Thank You

John H. Grainger

4472 Mountain Rd.
Pasadena, Md. 21122
j-howardcycles@netzero.net




